
   Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome back!  We hope you had a wonderful Easter and are ready for an adventurous term ahead!  

Our PE days will now be on Tuesdays and Thursdays (the children will need swimming kits on Tuesdays and outdoor PE kits for 

Thursdays).  Just a reminder, children need to wear a Warden House Team T-shirt & navy or black shorts, trainers & navy or black 

tracksuit or similar for cold weather. 

Homework will be sent home on Fridays.  This will consist of spellings and times tables.  Reading books should also be read daily for a 

minimum of 20 minutes. 

Thank you for your support,  

Mrs Hooper and Mrs Bishop 

 

 

 

 

English 

This term we will be reading Noah’s 

Gold by Frank Cottrell- Boyce. We 

will focus on play scripts and writing 

our own adventure stories. We will 

be aiming to continue to develop 

our language and sentence 

structure within our written work. 

 

Year 4 

Sharks Class 
   

  

 

   

French 

We are going be learning all about 

The Tudors in French this term, 

providing strong links with our 

History topic 

RE 

In RE this term, we will be looking at 

why are festivals important to 

religious communities. 

 We will focus on Eid.  

 

Computing 

This term we are going to be 

learning all about Collaborative 

learning. This means using Microsoft 

Office 365 and Google. 

 

Science 

In Science, we are going to be 

learning all about Animals including 

humans. The children are going to 

be learning about types of teeth, 

finding out how the digestive 

system works and even making 

POO!! 

 

Maths 

In Maths this term, we are learning 

about fractions, decimals, money 

and time.  

  As you know, we have the 

Multiplication Check in June next 

year, which will come around so 

quickly.  Learning the times tables 

are incredibly important in Year 4.  

Please continue to support your 

children with this at home. 

PE 

We are focusing on Swimming on 

Tuesdays and Football on 

Thursdays.  

PSHE 

We are learning all about 

Relationships.  

This will include a session on loss so 

please make us aware if there is 

anything we need to know about in 

order to support your child. 

Music 

The theme for Music this term is 
Body and Tuned Percussion focusing 

on the theme of Rainforests. 
 

History 

We are learning all about The 

Tudors and the Reformation.  

We will even look at writing our 

own news report about our 

findings.  

 

  


